Allan Browning

From: msdnisv@microsoft.com
Sent: Thursday, April 22, 1999 3:00 PM
To: abrowning@vision-quest.net

Subject: Microsoft ISV Program Notification

Microsoft

We are pleased to confirm that you have been accepted as a Startup in Microsoft's MSDN ISV
Program. As a member of this program you can expect to receive many opportunities, both
technological and business, from Microsoft.

If you have indicated on your application that you are seeking funding, we will post your company
and product information on a private webpage that we direct the venture capital community to. If
you are seeking funding but you do not want your company listed there,please reply to this email
immediately.

Please expect a welcome kit in the next 7-12 business days. In the meantime, please email us
with any questions or concerns at msdnisv@microsoft.com.

Thank you for partnering with Microsoft.

The MSDN ISV Team
http://msdnisv.microsoft.com/

http://msdnisv.microsoft.com/msdn_isv/Membership/Login.asp
Company Name: Vision-QUest

UserName: vision-q

Password:
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